
Dear Supporters, 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Marlboro Boys’ & Girls’ Club (MBGC) Track Team, better known as 

“Marlboro Track.” Marlboro Track is one program offered through MBGC, a non-profit, community-

based organization that provides competitive, recreational, and educational programs for young people 

ages 7 – 18 in Maryland.  

For the 2022 season, Marlboro Track has been selected to host the AAU JO PVA District Qualifier Track 

and Field.  May 27, 28 & 31, 2022, Prince George’s County will serve as the meet site for over 500 

participants, family members and other spectators from across (Maryland, Virginia, & the District of 

Columbia). These athletes and spectators will be patronizing our local businesses, and this would be a 

great opportunity to promote your business and/or products.   

We have sponsor and vendor opportunities available and would like to extend an offer for you to 

participate. We have sponsorship and vendor packages, and we receive tax deductible monetary 

donations in any amount via our 501c3.  Many include: on-site signage, on-site sales and promotion, 

advertising during the meet, social media mentions, advertising on the marlborotrack website, inclusion 

in the press releases to local media, company logo will be included on the backdrop used for 

photographs of the athlete’s presentations. As one of our major sponsors, you will also have the 

opportunity to be highlighted as the honorary athlete; adorned in company logo attire or carrying your 

banner and you will officially open the games. This is a wonderful opportunity to support and positively 

impact the lives of deserving young people while promoting your business to thousands of people in 

Maryland, the District of Columbia, Virginia and beyond.   

Our deadline to receive a confirmation on your choice of sponsorship or advertising option for the AAU 

JO PVA District Qualifier Track and Field event is May 26, 2022. We hope you will be able to support our 

efforts and the qualifier.   Thank you in advance for your consideration and please feel free to reach out 

to either of the contact persons below if you have any questions or need additional information. 

 

Mitch Mitchell, Marlboro Track & Field Commissioner 

mitchjamitchell@aol.com or 202-258-1768 

Tracey Wilkinson, Marlboro Track & Field Head Coach 
tsasserlaw@verizon.net 

 

 

 


